
HHT Committee 

From: 	 Cambria Reiter <cambria.reiter@gmail.com > 
Sent: 	 Saturday, December 03, 2016 3:28 PM 
To: 	 HHT Committee 
Subject: 	 Front Street Apartments 

Aloha, 
My family and I found out in the newspaper that the land that Front Street Apartments is 
on is being sold and we could be pushed out. This news comes with great shock. We 
thought we had security when we moved in here. To make our lives better and give us the 
opportunity to work in the community and save money for a down payment on a house of 
our own. My husband and I have two small children and the affordable rent we have is the 
only way we can get by month to month and feed our children. We feel extremely grateful 
for this. 
We need to keep this housing affordable. We are the workers that keep this community 
running. 
Please help us keep Front Street Apartments affordable. Our ohana here needs this and 
would love the help of our council members to make this possible. 
Mahalo, 
Cambria, Norman, Rio, and Asia Russell 
#1301 
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